
U. S. Department of Justice 

Washington, DC 20530 

JAN 19 |g99 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road Re: Appeal Nos. 89-1123 
Route 12 and 89-1170 
Frederick, MD 21701 RLH: MAP: JPA 

Dear Mr. Weisburg: 

This responds to your letters dated June 25, 1989 (Appeal 
No. 89-1077) and July 3, 1989 (Appeal No. 89- 1123). After 
consultation with the Federal Bureau of Investigation, I am 
unable to determine which, if any, of the releases made to you by 
the Bureau you are seeking to appeal. Accordingly, I am closing 
the files in these cases at this time. If you are, in fact, 
seeking to appeal a specific release made by the Bureau, please 
specify the FOIPA number and the date of the release, and this 
Office will open a new appeal. 

Insofar as your letters express dissatisfaction with earlier 
actions of the Bureau in releasing information about you to third 
parties pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I regret that 
this Office can be of no assistance in that regard. 

Sincerely, 

Richard L. Huff, Co-Director 
Office of Information and Privacy


